
 

Big Sky November Building Report 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

Oki! Our little ghouls and boys are out and about. They are going from house to house hoping to gather 

their favorite candy. Ah! October. It's that special time of the year when kids are excited for their 

impending sugar high and spend hours dreaming of the most inventive costumes they can come up with. 

Some will just wear a mask. 

 

School is busy, with 21 students needing help in 7 different grades. I look with great anticipation for 

recess and quiet reading time. Especially with the younger students. Independence happens as each child 

gains more self confidence in their own ability. Around the same time, the child starts to take more 

responsibility, or if you wish, ownership in their education. Some need more prompting than others. As 

an educator, I like what I am seeing in the classroom. 

 

May I thank our school nurses for coming out to check our students and up-grading their medical files. 

A few of our students will have to see the optometrist. 

 

We hope November is a great month for the school district and those "in the know". Thanks for all you 

do for the children in the district. 

 

Gratefully, 

Dan Anderson 


